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Highlights of the week 

• Year Five enjoyed a fantastic trip away to Colomendy this week!  

• Many thanks to all who joined in on our usual Walk On Wednesday!

COVID-19 email for school 

If there is an emergency out of normal school hours and you need to inform us of anything COVID related 

please email the school email address and covid19@stannesprimaryknowsley.co.uk 

Weekly message from Mr Anderson 

 

 

Dear families, 

A big welcome back to you all after our Easter break. We hope that you are all well rested for the very important 

summer term ahead. This is always a busy term with lots taking place. Please do take the time and look at what is 

taking place during the summer term in school. With the anticipated better weather we are hoping to utilise our 

grounds fully thoroughout the term to maximise our learning.  

I have had the pleasure to spend time with our Year 5 children and staff at Colomendy since Wednesday and I have 

been very impressed with their kindness, manners and resilience. We all 

should be so proud of them. They have had a wonderful time and I hope 

they rest up over the long weekend. 

 

Have a lovely long weekend everyone, 

 

Mr L Anderson 

Head Teacher 



Day Club  Time Year Group 

Monday 
Girls Football with  

Mr Corless 
3-4pm Years 3, 4 and 5 

Tuesday 

Tennis with Mr Rutter 

Good Grub Club 

Good Grub Club 

Performing Arts 

3-4pm  

3-4pm 

3-4pm 

3-4pm 

UKS2 

KS1 

KS2 

 

Wednesday Cricket with Mr Rutter 3-4pm LKS2 

Thursday Multiskills with Mr Rutter 3-4pm Reception 

Friday Yoga with Mrs Mitchell 3-4pm KS1 

Extra Curricular Activities Offer  

The following after school clubs are currently on offer.  

St. Anne’s Catholic Primary School in the Community 

On Monday 18th May we will be holding a coffee morning for families.  

The focus is on Autism Spectrum Condition (ASC) and will be delivered by 
Paul Davenport, the Autism Advisory Teacher for Knowsley.  

Please contact the school office to book a place on what is sure to be a very 
informative workshop.  

SATs Week 

SATs week for Year 6 takes place on Monday 9th May— 12th May. Please ensure children 
are in school for these dates.  
 

School Dinners 

Week commencing Tuesday 3rd  May we will be on week 2 of our new school 
dinner menu, which can be viewed on the app or school website:  

http://stannesprimaryknowsley.co.uk/about-us/school-meals-menu/ 



St Anne’s Catholic Primary School in the Parish   

 

Collective Worship focus when we return is: Appreciation  

Our RE Focus:  Pentecost  -  Serving 

St Anne pray for us and our St Agnes pray for us.  

  

Collective Worship  

Our Collective Worship focus this week was St George with a 
focus on celebrations.  

 

Our St Anne’s Catholic Primary School child focus for the week ahead  is:  Resilience 

 

 

RECRUITMENT FOR BOY & GIRL CHORISTERS 2022 
  
Do you know a child who would like to be a chorister at the Metropolitan Cathedral of 
Christ the King here in Liverpool? 
  
The search is now on for our next generation of Boy and Girl choristers.  
  
We are recruiting 
• BOYS currently in year 2 & 3 
• GIRLS currently in year 5 
 
All choristers are educated at Runnymede St Edward's Catholic Primary School (Boys, yr 
3-6)  and St Edward's College (Boys & Girls, yr 7-10) meaning that a first class Catholic 
chorister education for boys and girls in Liverpool is available at no cost. 
  
If you know of a Catholic family who might be interested in this wonderful opportunity, 
please share this information with them. 
  
For full details of choristerships at the Metropolitan Cathedral go to: https://
www.liverpoolmetrocathedral.org.uk/music/joining-the-choirs/  
 

https://www.liverpoolmetrocathedral.org.uk/music/joining-the-choirs/
https://www.liverpoolmetrocathedral.org.uk/music/joining-the-choirs/


Dates for Your Diary 

 

 

 

 

 
Important Message for all of our Year 1 Families  

As you are aware children in Year 1 will be taking their Phonics Screening assessment this 
term. These assessments will take place the week beginning 13th June. Attendance is always 
important but it is vital your child is in school during this week so that they can prepare and take 
their Phonics Screening assessment.  

Throughout the month of May your child will be preparing for and taking their Year 2 SATS.   
Attendance is always important but it is vital your child is in school during this month.  

May   

Thursday 5th May Elections for School Council 

Friday 6th May KS1 Florence Nightingale Living History Day (fancy dress) 

Monday 9th May— 12th May Year 6 SATS Week 

Thursday 19th May Year 4 Reconciliation in Church 

Saturday 21st May First Holy Communions – St Agnes’ Church two sessions 

June   

Monday 13th June Transition Starts EYFS—KS1 

Monday 20-25th June  Refugee Week 

Monday 20th June Welcome Assembly ~ Reception into Key Stage 1 

Monday 20th June New Parents for Reception Meeting 5pm 

Tuesday 21st June Sports Day (weather permitting) 

July   

Monday 11th July 
Year 6 Residential to Winmarleigh Hall Preston (11th – 15th 
July) 

Saturday 16th July Summer Fair 

Monday 18th July Leavers Mass at St Agnes 

Tuesday 19th July Year 6 Performance and Prize Giving 

Important Message for all of our Year 2 Families  


